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ROSE CREEK BIKEWAY PROJECT

Construction Staging Near Santa Fe Street and Damon Avenue this Fall
To prepare for upcoming bikeway construction and staging, crews will begin clearing and removing vegetation in the general project area 
in mid-September. Other preparatory work, including removal of trailers at the corner of Mission Bay Drive and Damon Avenue will be 
scheduled for late August or early September. Major construction work related to the construction of the bikeway will begin in spring 2018.

Schedules are subject to change due to unexpected delays.

Please see current construction areas on the back of this flier. The flier will be updated as new construction 
areas are added.

We appreciate your patience while we complete this regional transportation project.

About the Project
The Rose Creek Bikeway is part of the Coastal Rail Trail and is being designed as a Class I bike path (completely 
separated from vehicle traffic) that connects existing sections of the Rose Canyon and Rose Creek bike paths 
in the City of San Diego.

The bikeway will begin at the north end of Santa Fe Street and connect to the existing bike path at 
Damon Street and Mission Bay Drive. 

For questions about Mid-Coast Trolley project work, please call our 
Construction Hotline: (877) 379-0110
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Construction schedules may change with very little notice.
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